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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 10th September 2018!
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Diary Dates-


-Monday 10th September- After School Clubs Begin


-Thursday 13th September 9am- VIP Attendance Awards


-Wednesday 19th September- All Day Year 5 Stone Age Tatton Park Trip


-Wednesday 19th September- All Day Year 6 War Tatton Park Trip


-Friday 21st September- All Day Year 4 Tatton Park Trip


-Thursday 27th September- School Council Elections


-Thursday 4th October- Tapestry info session for nursery and reception Parent/Carers


-Wednesday 10th October- Harvest Worship


-Thursday 11th October 9.15am- Nasal Flu Spray Vaccinations


-Monday 15th October- Year 5 Anthony Gormley Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th October- Year 4 Viking Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th October- Year 1 Senses Experience Day


-Wednesday 17th October- Year 2 Experience Day


-Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th October- Parent/Carer Evening


-Wednesday 17th October- Thank Reverend Tom and Paul Worship


-Thursday 18th October- Year 3 Greek food Experience Day


-Thursday 18th October9.30am- Reception Class Welcome service at St Clements Church


-Friday 19th October 9.00am- Values award worship





EPIC Winner- Congratulations to Safwan in Year 5! He is the first EPIC award winner of this new school year due to his maturity, resilient attitude and for making great progress in his learning. EPIC Safwan!





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Dylan, Year 2-Jayce, Year 3-Thomas, Year 4-Maisy, Year 5-Lincoln, Year 6-Tyroney.


Mathlete Award: Leighton Year 2.





Top Table Winners- Reception-Mia, Year 1-Amelia, Year 2-Brandon, Year 3-Willow, Year 4-Maisy, Year 5-Junior, Year 6-Niamh, Buddy Award-Ruth, EYFS Buddy-Millie-Ann.





Summer Holiday News- I hope you all had a good Summer despite the weather not being as nice as it was in June and July!


-Lovely news from Mrs Rodgers- she had a baby girl last week weighing 8lb 2oz- Alice Mary. We have sent her & Mr Rodgers our best wishes and we look forward to seeing Alice in school!


-Miss Thompson in Year 6 is now Mrs St Hill after her marriage during the holidays. Congratulations to her and Mr St Hill.





Summer Holiday Building Work- We received a letter from the National Lottery to say that our application for a grant to develop an area of our playground as a Forest School has been approved! We’ll keep you updated with the building work, but we are all excited about this great opportunity for our children.


-Jim, Paula, Shaz and Joyce have worked really hard over the holiday to get our school clean and ready for us all. Thank to them all for their work.


-The whole school has also been re-decorated- the walls, doors etc look fresher for a lick of paint.


-We have extended the soft surface around the tyres- not only will this increase safety, but hopefully make it less muddy and give more space for the children to play on all year round.


-Jim has assembled our new all weather picnic benches in the playground- somewhere for you to sit when you are waiting!


-As well as all of this, we have a new carpet in the Literacy room and lots of new storage furniture in some classrooms.





Confidential Information Envelopes- Your child should have come home today with a large, brown envelope with their name on. The envelope contains important policies for you to read and sign the reply slips on some of the policies. It also contains the information sheet about your child that we put onto our computer system. It is very important that this is returned to us so we can record any changes to contact details that we may need to use in an emergency.





Enabling Enterprise- Future Transport Day in Years 1-6- Yesterday, we had our second Enabling Enterprise Day to develop pupil’s team work, problem solving, design and build skills.


In the morning, the children were given their task and they then had to work in their teams to organise themselves and rise to the challenge!


It was good to see the children using lots of different skills and for a number of parent/carers to come in and support their child in the afternoon. We hope you were as impressed by their projects as we were!





Reminder- If you are paying for school meals, school trips, uniform etc PLEASE can you make sure that you come to school with the correct change as school does not have any change. If you would like to pay for anything and you do not have the correct change you are able to pay for it on the school in the school payment system SIMS Agora. If you do not have a password for this or would like help setting up the account then please speak to a member of staff in the office who will be happy to help you. 








